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Scott Brown..................................Parish Council President 
Parish Trustees Michael McCarthy, Mary Lou Smith 
 
Parish Mission Statement  The Catholic community of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, united in the love of God, comes together 
to worship the Father, the Son and the Holy Spirit, to provide for the spiritual growth of each member, to minister to one 
another’s needs, to be servants and neighbors to all, to strengthen and share faith, to experience the richness of Jesus Christ.   
The Catholic community of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, aware of its call to be the good news, accomplishes its mission through 
worship, education, service and personal example. 
 
May God Bless and keep safe in his care our Service Men and Women whose lives are in danger every day. They heroically 
serve to defend and maintain freedom around the world as well as at home. Our prayer for them reflects our great admiration 
and love for them. May God bless them, watch over them, and protect them always. 
 
Year of the Family!  Bishop Cunningham has invited all of us in the Diocese of Syracuse to celebrate the Year of the Family.  
During this year, your Church Family is looking to support your family.  We would like to hear what your needs are and how we 
can help strengthen and support you. The Diocesan Prayer for Families can be prayed in your homes. Please pic up a prayer 
card. 
 
Anna Asks      First of all, because Jesus instructed us to.  It is the beginning of a new 
relationship with the Trinity.  Baptism is the basis of the whole Christian life, the gateway to the Spirit, the door which gives 
access to other sacraments.  St. Gregory of Nazianzus explains, “Baptism is God's most beautiful and magnificent gift. . . .We 
call it gift, grace, anointing, enlightenment, garment of immortality, bath of rebirth, seal, and most precious gift. It is called 
because it is conferred on those who bring nothing of their own; since it is given even to the guilty; because sin is 
buried in the water; for it is priestly and royal as are those who are anointed; because it radiates light; 
since it veils our shame; because it washes; and as it is our guard and the sign of God's Lordship.  
 
 
Experience a Time of Mercy with Father Michael Gaitley  April 27 & 28 at Holy Trinity Church, Fulton.  The parishes of 
Southern Oswego County welcome the Marian Missionaries of Divine Mercy for a time to recharge and refocus as you learn the 
secrets of this “Time of Mercy.” Join us for a full immersion experience into Divine Mercy and Mary.  Enjoy talks by Fr. Gaitley, 
Mass, Adoration, testimonies with the Marian Missionaries, and much more! It's an all day event Saturday, April 28th, 2018, with 
the first retreat conference on Friday, April 27th.  Register at MarianMissionaries.org 
 
Daily Mass Schedule this week  From April 23rd through 27th, we will have only one daily Mass while Fr. O’Connor is 
teaching at the seminary in Chicago.  The Daily Masses will be at 9:00am on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday, and at 6:45am 
on Tuesday and Thursday.  We are very grateful and lucky to have Fr. Finnegan celebrate these masses and be available to 
cover funerals during the week.  Please say a prayer for his good health and pray for the priests who are taking part in the 
Chicago program. 
 
Time to Update Our Data Base We are hoping to update our data system with most updated phone numbers and emails for 
more efficient communication between you and the office. Please email the office with email address and changes you have 
made in the last few years, mainoffice@stelizabethbville.org 
 
Mass Intentions  Remembering loved ones with a special mass intention is a great way for us as the “Church Militant” to 
support the “Church Penitent” on their way to the “Church Triumphant.”  This ancient practice is beautifully illustrated in the 
request of St. Monica to her son, the priest and Bishop, St. Augustine, “One thing only I ask you, that you remember me at the 
altar of the Lord.”  We are blessed to have two daily Masses and thus twice the opportunity to remember a loved one at the altar.  
Please contact the office to request a specific day and time.   
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Summer Servants – With all the cold and snow lately, why not think about some “fun in the sun”! Yes, it’s that time to plan for 
Summer Servants 2018! The week will be Sunday, July 22 to Thursday July 26. Applications can be found on the youth table by 
the coffee area. The program is open for any student entering grade 9 through 12 and is a great way to achieve your community 
service hours. Space is limited, so get those applications in early! 
 
College Care Packages are being sent out this week  Fr. Finnegan continued his great tradition of making our college 
students feel connected to their parish.  He and Fr. O’Connor filled the cart to overflowing with snacks and candy at BJ’s, 
causing one observer to comment, “I think we go to the wrong Church.”  The Junior High students did a great job packing up 
each of the 54 boxes to be sent out to the students at college – hopefully fueling their late night study sessions and preparing 
them to succeed down the homestretch at college this semester.  Please keep these students in your prayers as well. 
 
Prayer Chain is in place at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton. Serving on the Prayer Chain is a way for good people to serve God and to 
bring blessings to others who will be grateful for the prayers of Prayer Chain Members. If prayers for self or for others are 
needed and desired, please call the Parish Office at 6524300 and your prayer requests will be forwarded to Angie Peterson. At 
times we all need prayers and others need prayers too. 
 
Special Thanks to Fr Mulhauser’s Carpool Drivers – For the past two years, we have been blessed with a group of 
individuals who have given their time to transporting Fr. Mulhauser to and from LeMoyne College each weekend so we can 
continue to enjoy Fr Mulhauser as part of our liturgy. They are Don Antonangeli, Darlene Arena, Bonnie D’Agostino, Dan 
Delawyer, Jennifer Hill, Ed Klein, Art McCann, Charlotte & Mike Munoz, Mike O’Neill, Mark Piscitelli, Dave Pupchek, Dave 
Quilter, Jim Savage, Tom Schlueter, Dave Schmidinger, Frank Szantanek and Tom Troendle. Thank you so much! 
 
Road Trip!!!  The parish is sponsoring a pilgrimage to Baltimore and Emmittsburg to follow in the footsteps of St. Elizabeth 
Ann Seton on October 1011, 2018.  The bus trip to Baltimore costs $280, and includes: bus transportation, entrance and tours 
of two museums, Dinner in the Baltimore’s Little Italy, hotel accommodations (if you prefer a single room, add $40).  A deposit of 
$75 due by June 30.  Balance due September 10th.  Hurry! Space is limited.  Questions?  Please contact the main office at 315
6524300. 
 
Faith Formation and Youth Ministry Leadership. We are currently hiring CoDirectors of Faith Formation and a 
Coordinator of Youth Ministry.  Job descriptions for these three positions can be found on the parish website.  The Religious 
Education and continued engagement of our elementary and high school students is an essential component of healthy parish 
life.  Please keep in your prayers the people whom God is calling to take up this stupendous task and the students who will 
come to know Jesus and walk with Him through the Faith Formation and Youth Ministry programs at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 
Parish. 
 
First Communion Rehearsal.  Rehearsals for First Communion will take place on the weekend prior to First Communion.  
On April 28/29, come to the same Mass Time at which you will receive First Communion.  Immediately following that Mass, there 
will be a 30minute rehearsal for the students and at least oneparent/guardian.  By going over the details, we will create a 
comfort for the children to truly celebrate their first reception of the Body and Blood of Christ on May 5th or 6th. 
 
Confirmation Mass Rehearsal.  All students who will make their Confirmation on May 3rd must attend rehearsal on April 29th 
at 5:00pm.   Your sponsor or a proxy must join you for the rehearsal.   
 
Please Let Us Know if you or a family member is homebound and would like to receive Holy Communion at home. Deacon 
Bill and Father O’Connor make regular First Friday calls and whenever home Communion is requested. 
 
Vocation Reflection In today’s Gospel, Jesus says that sheep follow the voice of their shepherd because they recognize the 
shepherd’s voice. The sheep will never follow a stranger. Get to now your Shepherd. If you think God might be calling you to 
something more, but you are not quite sure what it isjust get to know Jesus! Spend some more time in silent prayer this week 
asking the Lord to quiet your heart and mind to hear His voice. Once you have heard it, don’t be afraid to follow Him with all of 
your heart. If you say yes, great and unexpected things will begin to happen in your life. For more information about vocations, 
visit www.vocationssyracuse.org. 
 
Weekly Scriptures  
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MASS INTENTIONS April 21, 2018 through April 29, 2018 
                                                                                                                                                                                Our Gifts to the Lord 

 Saturday            5:00PM           Natalie Fadden by Dorothy Hill                                                                       Regular Weekly Collection    $9,158 
           Sunday              7:30AM           Joseph McCormack by Kurt & Maureen Hartmann                                                 
                                     9:00AM           Sharon Donaleski by Carole & Carmen Barbato                                           
                                   11:00AM           Verla Riley by Janice Johnson & The Johnson Family 
          Monday              9:00AM           Bob Cairns by Diane Wargo                  
           Tuesday             6:45AM           Robert L Gass,Sr. by Father John 
           Wednesday        9:00AM           For The People of the Parish 

   Thursday            6:45AM           Leona Mulvihill by Rochele & Larry Clark 
   Friday                 9:00AM           Robert L. Gass,Sr. by Maureen Leonetti 
   Next Saturday    5:00PM           Mortimer Kelly by The Ranus Family 

 Next Sunday      7:30AM           Patsy Campolieta 1st Anniv by Judy Campolieta 
                            9:00AM          Robert Welch by Jean Deep         

                        11:00AM          David Jutton by Ray & Shirley Vallilee 
                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Events of the Week April 23, 2018  through April 28, 2018                                                  
 Monday            7:00PM        Adult Co-ed Volleyball 
Tuesday            6:15PM        Sandwich Making for Assumption                                                                     
                          8:00PM        Men’s Basketball                                                                                            The Food Pantry Could Use the Following:                                                    
Wednesday       6:00PM        High School Open Gym                                                                                  Boxed Pasta, Boxed Potatoes, Canned Veggies                                                                                          
 Thursday        11:00AM        Park Terrace                                                 
                          7:00PM        Bible Study                                                                                                            Seton Food Pantry Hours 
 Saturday           8:00AM        Men’s Prayer Group                                                                                              Tues & Wed 9:00AM-11:00AM 
                         10-Noon        High School Open Gym                                                                                   First Tues of the Month 6:00PM-8:00PM 
                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
                                                      Ministry Volunteers for Next Week (April 28/29, 2018)   

Mass 
 

Eucharistic Ministers Lectors Hospitality Altar Servers 
 

Celebrant 

 
 

5:00PM  

 
*ML Smith D Smith M Smith  
S Wilsey N Bellucci L Clarkson 
B Darmstedter R Davis 

 
M Fryer 
E Hahn 

 
 
 

 
M Grovine 
B Merrill 

 
 
Fr. O’Connor 

  
7:30AM 

 
*M Rapson F Reid M Tomas  
B Vasiloff J Brown 

 
M Rapson 

 
S Hovey  
P Piedmonte 
 

 
 

 
Fr. Finnegan 
 

 
9AM 

 
*D O’Neill J Ostuni R Shirley  
C Springall G Stelter M Worth 
B/E Zeltmann 
 

 
J Hill 
K Howell 

 
 
M Cleeton 
J Deep 

 
 
N Buswell 
V Buswell 

 
 
Fr. Mulhauser 

 
11AM 

 
*P White B Barr C Gilchriest  
J Hill J Morra M Murray E Peyok 
 

 
B Konarski 
J Konarski 

 
P/R Phillips 

 
A DeMarco 
E DeMarco 

 
 
Fr. O’Connor 

    
   Pantry –    Monday K Marzullo  Tuesday E Butler L Vanderpool J Kossegi L Owens  Wednesday K Sweet C Poulos J Costich 
   Sandwich Making for April 24– Ianno Family, Jeffery Family, Dean Johnson Family                                                
   Sandwich Delivery Assumption Church for April 25- B Walsh 
    First Saturday Cleaning Crew -None 
    Want to be a Eucharistic Minister?  Call Deacon Bill Dotterer at 315-882-8702 for individual training. 

Want to be an Altar Server?  Call Deacon Bill Dotterer, at 315-882-8702 for individual training.  
Want to be a Hospitality Volunteer? Call the parish office at 315-652-4300 for individual training 
Want to be a Lector? Call Deacon Bill Dotterer at 315- 882-8702 for individual training. 
Parish Membership:  It is important to belong to a parish and we invite all who enjoy worshipping with us to register formally as  
members of the parish family. This is especially important for First Communion, Confirmation and Marriage.  Registration forms  
may be found on the table outside the parish office.   
Baptisms take place at the 5:00 Mass on the 1st Saturday of the month, the 9:00 Mass on the 2nd Sunday and the 11:00 Mass  
on the 3rd Sunday.  Please call the office to make arrangements. Preparation class follow the 11AM Mass on the 2nd Sunday every month. 
Marriage: Please call the office six months ahead to make arrangements. 
Reconciliation: Confessions are heard regularly at 4:00PM on Saturdays and at other times by appt. 
Altar Flowers may be arranged for by calling the parish office or Judy Meluni at 315-474-0613 

Electronic Offerings – If you 
maintain your checking account 
online with your bank, you might 
consider having your bank 
automatically mail your contribution 
to St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Church. 
One would only need to put his or 
her envelope number in the memo 
line. 


